

133 Molesworth Street PO Box 5013 Wellington 6145 New Zealand T+64 4 496 2000

Cinnamon Whitlock CEO, Thrive Teen Parent Support Trust PO Box 41526 St Lukes Auckland 1025

fyi-request-3060-c0b9c7b7@requests.fyi.org.nz

Ref: H201503632

Dear Ms Whitlock

Transfer of request for official information to Auckland and Waitemata District Health Boards

Thank you for your request for official information, received on 19 August 2015 requesting:

The aggregate number of clients who have accessed and obtained pregnancy and parenting education and information within the ADHB and Waitemata DHB by age and ethnicity over the last 3 years (2012-2015).

The Ministry does not hold the information you have requested. However, I believe that the information you have requested is held by *or* more closely associated with the functions of the Auckland and Waitemata District Health Boards.

As a result, I have decided to transfer your request to Auckland and Waitemata District Health Boards under section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act).

You have the right, under section 28 of the Act, to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision to transfer your request for information.

Yours sincerely

Liz McMillan Manager

Government Relations

cc Auckland District Health Board ailsac@adhb.govt.nz, carolynm@adhb.govt.nz,

Waitemata District Health Board dale.bramley@waitematadhb.govt.nz,

Encl Request for information from Ms Whitlock